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Next week’s calendar: 
 
Friday, May 5, 2023 

 SpongeBob opening night 
performance, 6:30 p.m.   

Saturday, May 6, 2023 

 SpongeBob performances, 
1:00 &  7:00 p.m.   

Sunday, May 7, 2023 

 SpongeBob set strike 
Monday, May 8, 2023 

 In-school Mass  
Tuesday, May 9, 2023 

 8th Grade Retreat 

 Dice Club year-end event, 
2:45-3:45 p.m., MPR 

 Advancement Committee 
meeting, 6:30 p.m., Room 110   

Wednesday, May 10, 2023 

 Flower Mart, Grades 6-8,  
Thursday, May 11, 2023 

 Flower Mart, Grades 2-5 
Friday, May 12, 2023 

 Flower Mart, Edu-Care, Kin-
dergarten, 1st Grade 

 8th Grade Exams, 8:00-11:00 
a.m. 

 Winter Sports Assembly 

 8th Grade vs. Parents/Faculty 
Basketball game, 6:00 p.m., 
Mount St. Joseph High School 

Saturday, May 13, 2023 

 Band Competition at Hershey 
Park, PA 

 HASA Sports Cards & Col-
lectibles Show, 9a.m.-3 p.m. 

 

Important News & Notes: 

Super Slades 
Week of 5/08/23-5/12/23 

 

Top Row:  Haven Arrey-Mbeng 
Graeson Diggs, Layla Burall,  
Ricardo Reeves  
 

Bottom Row: Lucas Bowen, Lucy 
Mitchell, Ava Scriba, Miriam Ked-
em  
 
Not pictured: Xander Cook  

Lunch service for the 2023-2024 school year:  We are excited to announce 
that we will be partnering with Heaven Sent Caterers School Lunch Program 
as our lunch service provider for the 23-24 school year.  Thank you to all the 
parents who participated in our survey earlier this year - over 80% of you voted for an 
on-site lunch service.  Heaven Sent will provide daily specials, as well as a la carte 
items for sale each day.  Look for further information in the weeks to come with details 
on the various ways to purchase lunches for your child(ren).  The on-site school lunch 
program is a welcomed addition to our program.  Thanks again for your input.  Please 
see the introduction letter from Heaven Sent attached to this update. 
 

Flower Mart:  The Flower Mart is an annual Mothers’ Day tradition here at Slade, and 
the Home and School Association is proud to once again sponsor this event, which will 
be held next week, Wednesday through Friday, on May 10, 11 & 12.  See the flyer at-
tached for more information on pricing and products.  In addition, we can use your do-
nations of plastic grocery bags and small boxes to use for students’ purchases.  Please 
drop off any donations at the front office.  If you would like to volunteer to help, please 
use the following Sign-up Genius link: Flower Mart 2023 

Flower Dedication Schedule for the Blessed Mother 

Friday May 12th- K and 5th 

Friday May 19th- 1st and 6th 

Friday May 26th- 2nd and 7th. 

Grade Level Reminders: 

8th Grade Parents:  Galeone Photographers is offering a Graduation/Family Portrait 
package to our graduating 8th graders and their families.  Photos will be taken begin-
ning at 4:30 p.m. on June 1st, prior to graduation.  If you are interested in having your 
graduate and/or family portrait taken, please use the attached order form to place your 
order and bring the completed order form with you on graduation day.  
 

8th Grade vs. Parents/Faculty Basketball Game - Friday, May 12th!  Alert 
for 8th grade parents, please find the following link to sign-up for the Slade 
Parent/Student basketball game on 5/12!  You can sign your student and your-
self up to play, or you can volunteer to help in another way.  Don't miss out on this 
awesome event!  https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0B49ACAF22A0F49-8thgrade 

Parents of the Class of 2023, it’s the final call to share your photos for the 8th Grade 
slideshow!  Please email 5-8 photographs to sladeclassof2023@gmail.com.  Group 
shots are preferred–students do not need to be in uniform, but photographs should be of 
fabulous memory-making moments which the kids will remember!  Students may not 
be pictured in bathing suits, so please do not submit those.  Previously submitted baby 
photos are available to us; they do not need to be sent again. 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E084FADAA23AAF94-flower
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0B49ACAF22A0F49-8thgrade
mailto:sladeclassof2023@gmail.com
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Advancement Announcements: 

Sports Section: 

The Athletic Council needs to fill positions on our board!!!  We need the following 
positions filled: 
 

 Competitive Basketball Commissioner - must fill this position to hold 3rd-8th grade 
season next year 

 Treasurer 

 Program Coordinator 
 

You will receive all of your service hours in each position.  Please join our 
team!!!    Without volunteers we can't provide our sports programs.  Please email 
SladeACpresident@gmail.com for more information. 
 

Baltimore Blast Soccer Camp:  The Baltimore Blast is once again hosting a 
summer camp here at Monsignor Slade during the week of July 17th.  Please 
see the attached flyer for more information. 

From the School Nurse: 

Hearing and Vision Screening Update: 
 

A HUGE thank you to the Lion’s Association for Sight & Hearing of Maryland Inc. and 
our Slade volunteers:  Katrina Jones, Russ Roda, Tania Randell, Andrew Landestoy, 
Dami Kamara, Erin & Doug Braun, Raj Halan, Samantha Mohr and Diane Burnham.  
 

Screening Results:   

 
 

Please check your child’s take home folder for their screening results sheet. It was sent 
home this afternoon.  Please let me know if you have any questions! 

Vision Referrals Hearing Referrals  Total Students Screened 

13 24 200 

Win a gift card!! Be rewarded for an easy task! Share the good news about Slade; write a 
positive review on our Facebook page, Google, GreatSchools, Niche, Private School Re-
view, etc. Send a printed copy (whether screenshot or print-out) to Mrs. Hilmer with 
your name and student’s name included. Reviews which can be confirmed will be en-
tered into a gift card drawing. Five winners will be chosen at the end of May. Questions? 
Contact Carrie Hilmer, Advancement Director, at c.hilmer@msladeschool.com. 

Advancement 
Advancement Committee Meeting: May 9, 2023 at 6:30 p.m.  Please mark your calen-
dar for our final meeting of the year. Help to wrap up and review Advancement efforts for 
this year and brainstorm actions to be taken by the committee in the coming year. 

SpongeBob                  

the Musical 
 

It’s not too late! 

Tickets will be on 

sale at the door.  

Cash or check only! 

Show times:  

Friday, May 5th,          

6:30 p.m.   

Saturday, May 6th, 

1:00 & 7:00 p.m. 

mailto:c.hilmer@msladeschool.com


 Terrapin Times: 

                                              

                                                   Mission Statement 
Rooted in Catholic faith and committed to academic excellence,                                     

Monsignor Slade Catholic School is dedicated to forming the whole child                    
to know, love, and be a disciple of Christ.  

Page 3 Weekly Update 

Chessie returned to her home on Poplar Island this past Wednesday.  While it was a sad 
day for all of us to see her go, we were also happy that she is back in her natural environ-
ment and taking part in a 22-year study by Dr. Willem Roosenburg through the Roosen-
burg Lab at Ohio University.   
 

Chessie’s measurements on her release day show significant growth throughout her seven 
months with us. 

Measurement October 4, 2022 May 3, 2023 

Weight (grams) 13 g 313g 

Carapace Length (mm) 30.8mm 125mm 

Plastron Length (mm) 30mm 100mm 

Shell Height (mm) 19.2mm 53mm 

Shell Width (mm) 33.6mm 100.3mm 

As part of the National Aquarium’s head start program, Chessie grew to the size of a six- 
to seven-year old wild terrapin.  The staff at Poplar Island was very pleased with her size 
and health.    
 

Included are a short video of her release and a few pictures of our time on the island to 
enjoy.  You will see in the video that she tries to burrow down in a tuft of grass once re-
leased.  Given this is the first time that she ever touched land and the fact that it was about 
twenty degrees colder outside than in her tank environment, her instincts kicked in and 
she headed for cover.  Should Chessie be recaptured as part of Dr. Roosenburg’s field 
study, we will let you know! 
IMG_0358.MOV 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Y-51HWTOy_vW0Ql0h2tBKz7_qPbYG12D/view?usp=share_link


         HEAVEN SENT CATERING LLC. 

“A Taste Above the Rest” 

Heaven Sent Catering LLC. strives to provide your school with the highest quality staff.   We pride 

ourselves with using fresh, local and organic products whenever possible.  All of our creations are made 

fresh each day.  All of our menus are custom-designed with your child’s health and dietary needs in 

mind.  

Hi, my name is John Ford and I am the owner of Heaven Sent Catering LLC.  I was the catering manager 

at Archbishop Curley High School for over 10 years and have been in the food service industry for over 

35 years.  Needless to say, food is my passion.  I love the way it brings people together and the way 

GREAT food makes them feel.  It brings me joy to know that something I have created will make 

someone’s special event even more special.  I like knowing that the healthy lunch menus we prepare 

give children that extra boost of energy to do well on a test or at a sporting event.  Food plays a very 

important role in all of our lives and I thank you for the opportunity to provide your children with 

healthy meals that are filled with fresh, locally-sourced ingredients.  

Meet Your Contact: 

Hello, my name is Laurie Parker.  I will be the Food Service Manager at Monsignor Slade Catholic School.  

I enjoyed working there with Abundance Catering before the Covid closure.  I’m happy to be returning 

with Heaven Sent Catering to provide nutritious and tasty meals for your children.  I look forward to 

working with staff, parents and students to ensure the program runs smoothly and efficiently.  Thank 

you for the opportunity to be a part of this community and I look forward to seeing you all soon.  

Food Service Guidelines: 

Health and Safety are our number one priorities.  For this reason, we are closely following the official 

guidelines of the CDC, Health Dept. and the Archdiocese of Baltimore.  All staff members will continue to 

wash hands and wear gloves throughout the day, when handling and preparing meals.  If you wish to 

minimize contact, meals may be placed to order through our online Hot Lunch system.  Please see the 

link below: https://heavensentcateringllc.h1.hotlunchonline.net/ 

Thank you! 

John Ford | Owner 

Heaven Sent Catering LLC. 

 

https://heavensentcateringllc.h1.hotlunchonline.net/






Print First & Last  Name      
of Graduate _____________________________________________________________       

Phone # ______________________________________________________ 

Email ___ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __  

 

1.   Check or Circle ALL packages purchased. 

2.   Attach exact payment or complete credit card or online   

      payment information below.  
3.   Please make check payable to Galeone Photographers      

      Photographers and include phone number and child’s name  

      on check.  There is a $15 fee for all returned checks. 
4. Please return form with payment to the photographer. 

 

Image # 

(office use only) 

                                     
 
 
 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

          

 
 
2161 Greenspring Dr Timonium, MD  21093  410-252-5355 

      $35  
 1 Digital Image 
 Of individual Pose   

Electronic File sent 

to email above 

Mz~$32 
    1-8x10 
2- 5x7 

8-wallets 

F~$22 
1-5x7 

4-wallets 

A6~$22 
      2- 4x5 

     Magnets 

A La Carte        Circle choice 

 Pkg. “A2”     1-8x10        $20.00 

 Pkg. “A3”     2-5x7           $20.00 

 Pkg.  “A4”    16-Wallets   $20.00 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Order form must be turned in to the photographer or a photo will not be taken. 

Please do not enclose this form in an envelope, the form must be visible to the  photographer.  

  If you are paying with cash or check, please attach your payment to this form.  

B~$48 
1-8x10 

4- 5x7 
4-4x5 

16-wallets 

KC 4~$27 
      

 

                    2 Keychains 

    4 Wallets 

_________________________________________ 
Print Cardholder’s name above   
  

___________________________________________________ 

Signature Above 
  

House #______________Zip Code____________ Sec Code_____________ 

EXP: ____ / ____ 
Month / Year 
Must be given 

Pay Online - www.galeonepay.com 
WRITE YOUR ONLINE PAYMENT CONFIRMATION CODE  

  
  

_________________________________________________________

LIST ALL PACKAGE(S)  

PURCHASED BELOW 

 
WRITE THE AMOUNT 

YOU PURCHASED BELOW. 

$ 

  

 Name__________________________________________________________ 

  Address____________________________________________ Apt # ________ 

  City___________________________  State_________ Zip Code_____________ 

Payment Method: CASH  CHECK  MO CHARGE ONLINE 

                 25 ~4"x8" Photo Cards with envelopes.    $45. 
                 Personalized with year of Graduation and Grad’s First        

 

 
 

     First Name of Graduate_________________________________________________ 
                 Please print first name above as you wish it to appear on cards. 

Family Package 
$40.00  

1-8x10  
4-5x7 

A traditional blue 
background will be 
used on all photos.  



Monsignor Slade Catholic School 

“Spirit of Slade” “Spirit of Slade” “Spirit of Slade” 
Referral Program

Monsignor Slade Catholic School sponsors a family referral program, “Spirit of Slade,” which re-

wards the families of currently enrolled full-day Pre-K—7th grade families who refer new families to 

Monsignor Slade Catholic School. 

 Open to all MSCS families with students currently enrolled in full–

day Pre-K2 through 7th grade

 For every new family that lists your family's name in the “Referred by”

field on their enrollment application and completes one full year of

school at MSCS, your family will receive a $500 tuition credit for the

following school year.

 Tuition credits are awarded on a per FAMILY, not per student, basis.

 You may refer more than one new family and receive additional credit.

The amount of referral tuition credits cannot  exceed the total tuition

rate for one student in a family in any given year. Credits will not be

applied until a family’s FACTS account is activated for the year in

which the credits are to be received. Tuition credits cannot be re-

deemed for cash.

To help as you refer new families: 

 A new family is defined as a family NOT currently enrolled in the Edu-

Care program/Pre-K2-8th grades at MSCS.

 Prospective families must list the full name of a referring parent or

student on their initial enrollment application. Only one family may

be listed as a referring family. There are no exceptions.

*Monsignor Slade Catholic School reserves the right to change, amend, or

end this program at any time. 

For more information or with questions, please contact: For more information or with questions, please contact: For more information or with questions, please contact: 

Carrie Hilmer, Advancement DirectorCarrie Hilmer, Advancement DirectorCarrie Hilmer, Advancement Director   

410410410---766766766---7130, ext. 107 or c.hilmer@msladeschool.com7130, ext. 107 or c.hilmer@msladeschool.com7130, ext. 107 or c.hilmer@msladeschool.com
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